
 
 

INVESTOR RELEASE 

Suspension of the regulatory approval of the public purchase offer for WABERER’S 

INTERNATIONAL Nyrt. shares  

 

Budapest, 22 September 2022 - WABERER’S INTERNATIONAL Nyrt. (hereinafter: “Waberer’s”) 

hereby informs the Investors that the Board of Directors of Waberer’s today received the 

notification of the financial advisor – appointed by the Parties providing the public purchase 

offer – that the approval process of the public purchase offer has been terminated by the 

National Bank of Hungary (as the relevant regulatory body) for the time of the regulatory 

approval decision regarding the acquisition of qualified influence over Wáberer Hungária 

Biztosító Zrt., which belongs to Waberer's Group. Once the decision to acquire qualified 

influence has been taken, the Parties - making the public purchase offer - will inform Waberer's 

Board of Directors and the public about the termination of the suspension of the public 

purchase offer approval. 
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